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September 13, 2024 
 

Marc Henderson, President 
Laramide Resources Inc. 
130 King Street West, Suite 3680 Box 99 
Toronto, Ontario, Canada M5X 1B1 
 
Re:   New Mine Permit Application Determined Administratively Complete; Laramide 
Resources Inc., Permit No. CI008RN, La Jara Mesa Mine, Cibola County, New Mexico 
 
Dear Mr.Henderson, 
 
Pursuant to Part 19.10.6.605.A of the New Mexico Mining Act Rules the New Mexico Mining and 
Minerals Division (MMD) has determined that the recently re-submitted Application to MMD on July 15, 
2024 for a New Mine Permit, by Laramide Resources is administratively complete.  The New Mine 
Permit Application proposes to disturb up to 16 acres with in a Permit Area of 107 acres of federal 
surface lands within the permit boundaries proposed for development of an underground Uranium mine 
located approximately 10 miles north of the town of Grants, in Cibola County New Mexico.    
 
Pursuant to Part 19.10.6.605.B of the New Mexico Mining Act Rules NMAC shall, within 30 days receipt 
of this letter, in a form approved by the Director of MMD, give public notice the application has been 
deemed administravelty complete pursuant to 19.10.9 of the New Mexico Mining Act Rules.   Therefore, 
and pursuant to 10.10.9.903.I of the New Mexico Mining Act Rules, Laramide Resources shall provide to 
the Director of MMD timely proof that the notice of this determination has been provided to everyone 
who has indicated to the applicant in writing that they desire information regarding the application, and to 
a list maintained by the Director of individuals and organizations who have requested notice of 
applications.  
 
MMD will now distribute the application to other reviewing agencies and begin technically reviewing the 
application. If you have any questions, please contact me at 505-216-8945 or by email 
Samantha.rynas@EMNRD.nm.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Samantha Rynas, Permit Lead 
Mining Act Reclamation Program (MARP)        
Mining and Minerals Division 
 

CC: DJ Ennis, Program Manager, MARP/MMD 
 Clint Chisler, Reclamation Specialist Supervisor, MARP/MMD 
 Mine File (CI008RN) 
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